
CITY OF PINCONNING
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Pinconning City Council will hold a Pub-
lic Hearing on the proposed City budget for fiscal year 
2022/2023 to be held on May 2, 2022, at 5:00 pm.

Interested parties may appear at City Hall in person at 
208 Manitou Street. A copy of the budget is available 
upon request for public inspection at the office of the 
City Clerk during regular business hours.

A Special Meeting of the City Council will immediately 
follow for the purpose of adopting the 2022/2023 fiscal 
year budget and swearing in of the new City Clerk.

Posted: April 18, 2022, 11:00am
Rebecca Lakin
City Manager


